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SERVING OUR MEMBERS SINCE 1955

UHS FLU SHOT CLINIC 2022
Saturdays  |  10/1–12/17  |  8a-2pm
Polk St. Clinic Only  |  Ages 5 & Up

Appointment REQUIRED.

Flu Shots are also available during your doctor’s appointment at 
all of our UHS locations. Pediatric patients should confirm time 
with their primary care physicians and children under 5 years 
old need an appointment.

MobileScripts        is a new application that is 
available to request refills. 

What does that mean to you? 
Now patients can request refills at UHS via phone, 
UHS internet or a specific application (MobileScripts) 
that can be downloaded onto their cell phone.

PATIENT’S 
RIGHTS AND 

RESPONSIBILITIES

Union Health Service, Inc. respects your rights as a patient and wants you 
to understand your responsibilities as a partner in your care. 
Please go to our website www.unionhealth.org and download the 
“Patient’s Rights and Responsibilities.”

DID YOU KNOW Your benefits are available on the 
Union Health Service Website www.unionhealth.org



PATIENT SATISFACTION SURVEY 
Union Health Service (UHS) conducted its first electronic 
patient satisfaction survey to SEIU Local 1 & Participating 
Employers Health Trust (formerly known as SEIU Local 25 
Health Fund). Thank you to everyone who completed this 
year’s survey. Your survey results help UHS identify your 
patient expectation, how well the patient is being treated and 
effectiveness of your health plan. 

UHS is currently surveying Local 1 SEIU (Service Employees 
International Union).  The next survey group will be SEIU 
Healthcare after the new year. Thank you members for 
completing the surveys!
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312-423-4200

Locations include:

• 1634 W. Polk St. Chicago, IL. 60612

• 4701 N. Cumberland Ave. Norridge, IL. 60706

• 2800 W. 87th St. Chicago, IL. 60652

• 610 S. Maple St. Oak Park, IL. 60304

• 3535 E. New York St. Aurora, IL. 60504

• 1325 Howard St. Evanston, IL. 60202

For more information on UHS locations  
please refer to our website www.unionhealth.org.

Union Health Service operates six 
facilities throughout Chicagoland 
providing primary and specialty care

DO YOU WANT TO 
QUIT SMOKING? 
Did you know UHS offers 
smoking cessation 
services? Hanh Vuong, 
PharmD (Clinical 
Pharmacist) offers a 
clinic for behavioral and 
medication therapy to 
help our members quit 
smoking. Talk to your primary care physician.

SEASONAL FLU 
Influenza, 
commonly known 
as “the flu” is a 
serious disease 
that can lead to 
hospitalization 
and even death. 
It is estimated that up to 20% of the U.S. Population gets the 
flu, and more than 200,000 are hospitalized for flu-related 
complications each year.

Flu season can start in October and last well into the spring, 
with the peak between December and February. While the 
CDC recommends an annual flu vaccine for everyone six 
months of age and older, certain types of workers are at a 
higher risk, this includes individuals who provide care. 

Please inquire at your next appointment at UHS or you can 
call the Member Service Department 312-423-4200 x3285 to 
schedule your annual flu vaccination.

Primary Care Physician (PCP)
Your PCP is a crucial element of your health care. The PCP 
is your gatekeeper not only directing your care, but also 
implementing your treatment plans. It is critical to develop 
a relationship and trust with your PCP. This engagement 
can lead to a more productive visit for you and your family. 
Please schedule your annual wellness visit with your 
PCP by calling the UHS Member Service Department to 
schedule your visit or get an assigned PCP.


